
 
 MUPY helded an appreciation party for retired MUPY staffs 
 

Sep 19, 2012       
 
On 19 September 2012, MUPY held an appreciation party for Assoc.Prof.Pleumchitt Rojanapanthu, Ms.
Sopit Harinsut, Ms. Dussanee Tanathitipong, Ms. Kedsarat Weerasibunroung, Mr. Palee Wankaew, and Mr.
Kasem Suknuntee for their contribution toward the greatness of MUPY. All six staffs have been
working tirelessly for many years and have made memorable and significant contribution to MUPY. Many
thanks to their great works for MUPY. We all wish them good health, good luck and good bye. 
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